
Changes to Clubhouse Procedure and Opening hours 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Further to the latest government announcement, and in preparation for the 

approaching cooler weather, we are revising the procedure for clubhouse use as 

follows: 

 

 As from tomorrow, it will be mandatory for everyone to wear face coverings 

throughout the clubhouse as well as in the Pro Shop, but they can be removed 

when you are actually sitting at a table to eat or drink. 

 The entrance and exit will be via a strict ‘one way’ system IN and OUT of the 

MAIN ENTRANCE and again, in and out of the double doors into the bar area. 

Extra measures will be taken to sanitize door handles on a regular basis 

 It will no longer be necessary to wait to register before sitting down. Once 

inside, you may go straight to your chosen table. 

 ‘Track and Trace’:  Golfers will be asked to confirm that they have registered 

with the Pro Shop before going out to play. Other customers will be asked for 

their contact details, and the NHS QR code will be displayed as an option 

 We are now allowed to offer tables for up to 4 people from different 

households inside, but it remains mandatory that a social distance of at least 

one metre must be maintained at all times. Please respect the efforts that we 

have made to comply with the legislation and in particular, it is imperative that 

you do not rearrange tables and chairs 

 It is important to observe the directional arrows denoting the one way system 

throughout 

 Please minimise use of changing rooms - they should be used to access 

toilets only 

 

Details of the revised opening hours to commence on October 1st are attached 

below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 

 

Jan Hammett 

On behalf of The Board 


